
Additional Notice to Residents of 
 

Indiana  
  

Disclosure 
 
We will disclose your confidential information only when it is in your best 
interests, when the information is requested by the Board of Pharmacy or its 
representatives or by a law enforcement officer charged with the enforcement of 
laws pertaining to drugs or devices or the practice of pharmacy, or when 
disclosure is essential to our business operations. 


